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Raft moored at il-Qala tal-Mistra – Il-Bajja ta’ San Pawl 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that a Camp-A-

Float will be held at il-Qala tal-Mistra – Il-Bajja ta’ San Pawl. 

 

The Camp-A-Float consists of a man-made raft complete with a tent on board.  

 

Weather permitting the raft will be moored at il-Qala tal-Mistra – Il Bajja ta’ San Pawl at 

either point “A” or point “B” depending on wind direction, as shown on the attached 

chart, between Friday 12nd September 2025 at 1200 hours and Sunday 14th September 

2025 at 1200 hours. 

 

LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E) 

 A  35° 57'.454   014° 23'.446 

B  35° 57'.543   014° 23'.418 

 

As the Camp-A-Float will have persons on board and will be moored in position during 

hours of darkness, an all-round white light, positioned where it can best be seen, shall 

be exhibited from sunset to sunrise and in any circumstance of restricted visibility. 

 

All vessels navigating within the bay are requested to keep a sharp lookout, navigate 

with caution and at slow speed, and give the raft a wide berth. 

 

 

 

 

Chart affected: BA 211, 2537 and 2538 

 

 

 

 

 
 




